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1 Introduction 

The attached correspondence has been received from the GSA President and provides details of new 
activities taking place within GSA for the support of 3GPP’s work. 
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April 29, 2003 
 
Adrian Scrase, Secretary, 3GPP 
Head of Mobile Competence Centre 
ETSI 
650 Route des Lucioles 
SOPHIA ANTIPOLIS 
F - 06921 VALBONNE CEDEX 
FRANCE 
 
 
Dear Adrian, 
 
3GPP PCG/OP MEETINGS – OTTAWA, MAY 2ND 2003  
 
 
I shall unfortunately not be able after all to attend the meetings this week. However, I would 
appreciate it if you would kindly circulate this letter which contains information about new 
resources from GSA, which support the promotion of the work of 3GPP on a global basis: 
 
• Launch of the Global Mobile Dialogue™ Newsletter: in an industry where messages, 

facts and fiction are all interwoven there is a need for less ambiguity around the different 
wireless technologies and services.  This monthly newsletter helps to identify what is 
really happening in the world of GSM using a format of a short, precise fact sheet around 
key industry areas that are important for executives, decision makers and opinion 
leaders. Download the April issue from the home page www.gsacom.com or go direct to 
www.gsacom.com/programs/dialogue.php4 

 
• Publication of a new video “The GSM Evolution”  on DVD that captures the spirit of 

current GSM success and outlines the potential and opportunities for the future evolution 
using EDGE/WCDMA. 

 
Order a copy from the home page www.gsacom.com or go direct to 
www.gsacom.com/video/ 

 
• Establishment of a new web site to distribute information about the role of EDGE as 

part of an operator’s 3G services delivery platform, through the activities of the EDGE 
Operators’ Forum   www.theedgeoperatorsforum.org  

 
 
I wish you all a successful meeting. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
ALAN HADDEN 
President, GSA 


